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THE BERLIN BOARD OF SELECTMEN ANNOUNCE THE 

2015 MABEL FELTON MARBLE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS
(BERLIN, MA – May 18, 2015) The Berlin Board of Selectmen is proud to announce the names of the five recipients of the 2015 Mabel Felton Marble Memorial Scholarship.

· Bryana Cox is graduating from Hudson High School.  She intends to study biology/pre-med at Emmanuel College.

· Monique DePlanche is graduating from Tahanto Regional High School.  She intends to study deaf/hard of hearing studies at California State University, Northridge.

· Madison Marie Doerr is graduating from Tahanto RHS.  She intends to study business at the University of Massachusetts at Dartmouth.

· Claire Pendergast is graduating from Tahanto RHS.  She intends to study nursing at Worcester State University.

· Jessica Wheeler is graduating from Tahanto RHS.  She intends to study psychology at Framingham State University.

Congratulations to all.  To qualify for the Mabel Marble Scholarship, applicants must be female graduating high school students residing in the Town of Berlin who are planning on continuing their education either at a college or vocational school.  The Selectmen acknowledge Mrs. Sylvia Marble, whose generosity makes the scholarship possible.
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